
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing in 

accordance with RSA 231:158 II, on Wednesday, February10, 2016 at 7:00 PM, in Conference 

Room 1 at the Municipal Town Office, 139 Stage Road, Nottingham, NH 03290. The purpose of 

this hearing is to discuss tree trimming on the following scenic roads: Case Rd., Gile Rd., Ledge 

Farm Rd., Mitchell Rd., Poor Farm Rd., and Stevens Hill Rd.   

 

Documents relating to the project are available for inspection in the Planning Office during 

regular business hours.  Written comments will be accepted by mail, if received by the hearing 

date.  

Questions regarding the hearing contact 

The Planning/Zoning Office at (603) 679-9597 ext. 1 

Nottingham Planning Board, PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290, 

The public is welcome to attend. 
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